
 Year 5 and 6 Hockey League 

 Lily Reports: On Friday 15th October 2021, 2 teams of 

year 5 and 6 children went to Surfleet Hockey Club to 

compete in the inter-school hockey league. Both teams 

played four matches.  

The A team won their first 3 matches but sadly lost the 

last match, we were so tired! We won the matches 2-1, 

2-0 and then an impressive 7-0! The last match was 

close, but we lost 1-0. We were very proud of our 

efforts and played very well as a team.  

Poppy Reports: The B team won the first match 1-0, 

drew 0-0 and we lost the other two 1-0 and 4-0. We 

did very well for our first ever matches. I think we 

played brilliantly as a team and should be very proud of 

our efforts.  

 

 


